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Comments: A ban on climbing bolts is dangerous and will lead to more accidents on USFS land. This will make
a popular activity less safe

A ban on bolts would likely require a removal of existing bolts which is time consuming costly and will cause more
damage

From a liability point of view - USFS should look at whichever ruling allowed local governments to install and
maintain skateboard parks without the incumbent liability, Assumably, liability if the core of this issue.

Thank you for your consideration



